
TVRL Relay Races - Bulmershe School, Thursday 
21st March 2019 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 05 Mar 2019 14:42 

   

Dear Parent 

Welcome to the final TVRL event of the season. This race is a little different from the other races and 

is a relay race in teams of 4. As this is the finale of the season this event is only open to the children 

who have participated in at least one of the four races since September. 

The children will compete in teams of 4, each person running one lap. The lap is not quite as long as 

a normal TVRL race. The year 3/4 distance is approximately 1000m (about the distance of one whole 

lap of our field and playground combined) and the 5/6 is approximately 1200m. The first runner 

starts with the baton and completes their lap then hands over to the next runner and so on. The final 

runner runs into the funnel and collects a raffle ticket with the team’s final position. This is then 

handed into the results desk. As this is the final event of the season there will be a presentation 

immediately after the races with the winners of the relays as well as the winners of the season. If 

possible we would like as many children to stay for the results presentation as it is good 

sportsmanship to support the winning teams. Where possible we will field complete teams of 4 but 

if there is an odd number the children may still take part in smaller teams but their score will not be 

counted. 

If your child would like to enter the TVRL relay races at Bulmershe School on Thursday 21st March 

2019, please register their interest by completing the registration form under the forms section of 

ParentMail by 3.00pm on Tuesday 12th March 2019. You will not be able to submit the form after this 

time. 

Further information about the races will be sent out nearer the time. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs C Foster 

PE & Games Coordinator 
 


